
18th Singapore − Hong Kong Exchange Programme 2019 

(13 July to 20 July 2019) 

 

10 of our S2 students joined the Singapore-Hong Kong Exchange Programme 

organized by the Hong Kong Education Bureau and Singapore’s Ministry of Education.  

The 1st Leg of the programme was held from 13 July to 20 July 2019. 

 

Our students went to four different schools, attended the lessons and participated in a 

variety of extra-curricular activities, including visiting different places of attractions 

such as Gardens by the Bay and River Safari. Apart from experiencing the enjoyable 

school life, our students also lived with the families of their buddies in order to get a 

taste of the lifestyle and cultures in Singapore. Through the exchange programme, 

students developed greater understanding of the cultural diversity of both cities.  

 

The Second leg of the programme will be held from 2 November to 9 November 2019 

in Hong Kong.  

 

 

 

 


